
 
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 

 
Then He said to them, “O foolish ones, and slow of heart to 
believe in all that the prophets have spoken!” 

    Luke 24:25 
 

 
FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 

 
Lee Gustafson is in semi-retirement from New Tribes Mission.  
She and her late husband Bob served first in the Philippines and 
later from the home office as mentors and encouragers of 
missionaries in Asia.  Although “retired,” she still speaks at 
women’s and children’s conferences for NTM.  Pray for good 
health and for wisdom as she continues in the Lord’s service. 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Sunday – 3:00 PM  Girls’ Study 
Tuesday – 9:30 AM  Women of the Cross 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM  Prayer Meeting 
Wednesday – 8:00 PM  Choir Practice 
Thursday – 9:45 AM  Ladies’ Bible Study 
 
Children’s Church is for children ages 4-8 years. 
 
This is our regular Fourth Sunday Fellowship Dinner day.  
Please stay. 
 
Tonight in the Evening Service, Matt and Jenna Dickson will 
be with us to share their work with Gospel for Asia.  Come, 
meet this family and be informed as to what the work of GFA is 
all about. 
 
  
 

Sunday 
April 27, 2008 

 
 

Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Message                          John Glasser 
 

Signs 
John 6:1-21 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Youth Group                                                                   5:30 PM 
 
Evening Service                                                              7:00 PM  
 
     Report on Gospel for Asia                                  Matt Dickson 
 
 



 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 
There will be a brief Missions Committee meeting tonight after 
the Evening Service. 
 
Next week will be our Communion Service.  This is always a 
very blessed time, and more so if you take time this week to 
prepare your heart for the Service. 
 
CORRECTION:  The time of the Evening Service will be 
changed to 6 PM starting next week, May 4, and not Memorial 
Day as previously announced. 
 
Remember to pray daily for the Pastoral Search Committee.  
Pray specifically that the Lord would bring to our attention the 
men we should be considering and that we would be wise in our 
response and evaluation.  Thank you. 
 
 
 


